
Rebound Rumble Released 

FIRST Robotics teams across the country excited to begin the 2012 Build Season  

The 2012 FIRST Robotics season was kicked off Saturday, January 

7, with the release of the Rebound Rumble Game. This year’s 

game is basketball-themed, and is played by two competing 

alliances of three robots each on a 27’ x 54’ field. The alliances 

compete to score as many baskets as possible in a 2 minute 15 

second match. The higher the hoop through which a basketball is 

thrown, the more points the Alliance receives. 

The FIRST robotics teams now have 6 weeks to build their robots 

to compete in this year’s game - Crunch Time is here! 

For more information about FIRST Robotics and the 2012 Rebound Rumble game, go to the FIRST 

Robotics webpage here.  

For the more information on the kick-off, go to the NASA Robotics Alliance site here.  

 

 

 

Best wishes for a fun, successful build season to all of Harris RF Communications 

sponsored Team 1511 – Rolling Thunder, and to all Harris RF Communications 

mentors assisting other FIRST teams in the community!   

Are you interested in mentoring Team 1511 or volunteering to help other FIRST teams in the 

community?   There’s still time to come to a meeting. Contact Larry Lewis or Karen Fellows. 

 

FIRST Robotics Teams Viewing the 2012 Rebound Rumble 

field onstage at Kodak’s Theatre on the Ridge 


